
15/7/22 

Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is 96.5% 

Our attendance for the last 2 weeks  is 98.8% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

 

22.7.22 

Last day of term  

 Forest School Class 1 

No PE Club 

 

5.9.22 

INSET day 

 

6.9.22 

School begins 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Reading 
Challenge 

The Summer Reading chal-
lenge begins in July. You 
can sign up at your local li-
brary. In addition to the 
challenge on Tuesday 26th 
July there will be a Roman 

gadgeteers session at Haltwhistle Library. It will include Roman 
artefacts and an opportunity to make a roman chariot.  
On Friday 29th July there will be Robots at Bellingham library, 
from 10am. 
On Saturday 6th August there will be an Eco musical instru-
ments workshop at Hexham Library from 2pm. 
More events can be found at mylibrary.co.uk 

YogaBugs 
From next year we will  be working closely with Yoga Bugs in 
school to help all our children, teachers and parents with their 
mental health and overall wellbeing. On the YogaBugs Parent 
Portal you will have access to Yoga and Mindfulness videos, 
chair yoga for you to try, a video about the benefits of YogaBugs, 
along with helpful mindfulness activities and visualisations that 
you can download and use for you whole family. 
To register and log into your portal please click on the link below 
and register your details:   
https://www.thebugsgroup.com/member-registration/* please note 
this link cannot be sent to anyone else, the school has signed a confidentiality 
agreement ** 

 
  

 

 

School meal price increase 
Unfortunately, the price of School 
meal will go up from £2.30 to 
£2.40.from September.  This is 
due to rising food prices.  Philip-
pa is fantastic at making the most  
delicious food with our small 
budget, so please rest assured 
that the meals will continue to be  
both good value and tasty and 
healthy.   

  

https://www.thebugsgroup.com/member-registration/

